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"Pupils flourish, and support each other to succeed” - Ofsted 

   
 

  

 

 

          

 

24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

You will receive your child’s report today, which can be read by logging on to Go4Schools.  I hope 

you will find the information useful when discussing your child’s progress and possible option 

choices for next year. 

 

Please read the information pages attached with this letter, which will help you to find the different 

sections on Go, and to better understand some of the indicators of progress on the report itself. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Langston 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk
http://www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/

